
 
 
 

 

Representative Tara Peters Attends White House 
Leadership Conference in Washington, D.C. 

 
JEFFERSON CITY, MO. – State Representative Tara Peters recently joined fellow Missouri 
legislators in Washington, D.C., for the White House Leadership Conference for Missouri. The 
conference provided a unique opportunity for Rep. Peters and other state officials to engage 
directly with Cabinet Secretaries and key members of the Trump Administration.  
 
“I was honored to have the opportunity to attend this event in D.C. and to be invited by the 
Trump Administration,” stated Peters, R-Rolla.  
 
During the conference, Rep. Peters and her colleagues participated in productive discussions 
focused on addressing the needs of Missourians. The insights gained from these interactions will 
be used to inform upcoming legislative efforts to enhance the well-being of communities across 
the state. 
 
“Along with my fellow members of the House and Senate, I feel that our engagement with the 
administration will help to ensure that the constituents of Missouri can expect more effective 
legislation in 2026,” Peters added.  
 
Rep. Peters remains committed to leveraging the knowledge and connections gained from the 
conference to craft impactful legislation that addresses the priorities of all Missourians. 
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Rep. Tara Peters, a Republican, represents Phelps County, (District 122), in the Missouri House 
of Representatives. Rep. Peters was elected in November 2022. For more information, please 
contact Rep. Peters at 573-751-1446, or by email at Tara.Peters@house.mo.gov.  
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